
SPIRIT KEEPERS this fall season 
 
A message from our Spirit Keeper leader, David Rotenberger III (aka: D3) 
 
Congratulations Spirit Keepers, First Congregational Church of Winter Park and Friends of FCCWP, on the 
success of Basket Brigade 2018!  2018 was our best year to date because of the continued generosity 
and dedication of this group to serve our community.   
 
That is the power of the Holy Spirit at work When we are willing to hear that call.  This year we had over 
eighty-one members of our Church Family assemble and donate fifty-one baskets and three gift cards 
(to serve as baskets) which were delivered by forty-six warm smiling folks with arms wide open!   
 
That is true impact and the new expectation to be exceeded on November 23, 2019! 

  
I continue to be inspired by what we can all accomplish when we work together and rally together as 
the Holy Spirit Led Family that we are.  We are all called to keep building and nourishing (no pun 
intended) this Family. That opportunity is before us right now.  Harvest Sunday was November 18th.  But 
we continue our church’s Stewardship Campaign.   
 
Stewardship is the Horsepower of Outreach and Impact.  Pledging is a key component to 
Stewardship.  Pledging is how the leadership of our Church Family is able to see and 
understand Our commitment to continued Mission and Impact of First Congregational Church of Winter 
Park.   
 
We all have work to do.  You all have proven to me what this group is capable of accomplishing when we 
work together.  If you have not turned in a pledge card for 2019, please do so as soon possible and let’s 
make 2019 the Awesome Reality it is going to be!  Walk By Faith! 

   

Watch this space! Stay tuned for December’s event.  Details to follow 
  
May the Holy Spirit continue to inspire us and grant us Peace in life’s challenges 
 


